
David Robinson Continued prayers requested. 

Earl and Linda
Kenney

Both are at home but still in need of prayers. 

George Hudson Prayers requested for an upcoming procedure. 

Sylvia Hall Not feeling well, prayers requested. 

   Ongoing Prayers Requests

Earl and Linda Kenney
 Wayne and Lanette Girod

 Rick Bedwell
  Frank Sentelle
 Grady Weston
 Kandice Covan
Bro. Eric Cureton

Jessica Jones
Terrel Bilbo
Terry King

Jewel Belew

Susan Flurry
 Kathy Cooper

 Charles McDaniel
 Ron Webb 

 Craigin Gilbert
Sister Martha D’Orville

Peggy Flasch
Richard Quave
Michael Crow

Karleigh Jones 
Gregory Cooley
Carla Clayton

Cindy Jones
 David Robinson 

 Faye Johnson
 Lorenzo King

Kevin Reynolds
Macasta Kelly
Penny Baum

Richard Quave
Charlie Tanner
LaJoyce Ware

Ramsay Ridgdell

December 22, 2024

Prayer Requests 

“And she will bring forth a Son, and you
shall call His name Jesus, for He will

save His people from their sins.”
Matthew 1:18-25



The greatest thing
anyone can do for

God and man is pray.
It is not the only thing, but is the
chief thing. The great people of

earth are the people who pray. I do not
mean those who talk about prayer;
nor those who say they believe in

prayer; nor yet those
who can explain

about prayer; but I
mean those people

who take the time to pray.

The Greatest Thing 
You Can Do

S.D. Gordon
Tipton church of Christ

Tipton, OK
BulletinDigest.com 



 email: vcocministry@vancleavemschurch.org
 Website: www.vancleavemschurch.org 
 WIFI Password: 3995723302

Pasta
Chili

Soups
Crackers

Instant Grits
Instant Oatmeal

Toilet Paper 
(4 pack)

Canned Fruit
Green Beans
Canned Ham
Canned Fruit

Ramen Noodles
Manwich

Peanut Butter
(Small jars)

12.15.2024 Offering  $2,400.00 41 Attendees 

Current Pantry Requests: 

Mailing Address:
11101 Highway 57
Vancleave, MS 39565

Phone: 228.826.4949 

Worship Schedule:
Sunday

 9:00 a.m. Bible Study
 10:00 a.m. Worship
 6:00 p.m. Worship

Wednesday
 6:00 p.m.

 Prayer & Bible Study

Please continue to pray for and support our
mission works in Guyana, India, Guam and 
The Berean Children’s Home as well as the

good works at Gulf Coast Bible Camp.

The elders have decided to cancel Wednesday evening Bible study on the 25th
so time can be enjoyed with family. 

Please be sure to send updates to: vcocannouncements@gmail.com

Announcements & Other: 

mailto:vcocministry@vancleavemschurch.org
http://www.vancleavemschurch.org/


Vancleave Church of Christ
December 22, 2024


